
  

School of Law 

Undergraduate Student Staff Liaison Committee 

Wednesday 22nd April 2020 

Minutes  

Chair: Rupert Seal  

Secretary: Shahida Uddin 

Present: Penny Green, Aysha Bismillah, Elizabeth Gillow, Sheila Shirley 

Course Reps: Alice Hocking 3rd Year Law with History, Eileen Murphy 2nd Year English and French 

Law, Liza Diechenbough 2nd year English and European law, Julia Cyrson 2nd Year Law LLB, Mickaella 

Andriantsiferana 2nd Year Law and Politics, Zahir Tapia 1st Year Law LLB, Ahmet Oztekin Law Year 1, 

Tautvydas Medziukevicius English and European Law Year 4. Daniyall Malik 3rd Year Law and Politics. 

Extenuating Circumstances  

There has been some changes to the EC policy, students can now self-certify. Students can complete 

an EC after the exam but not after receiving results.   

Examinations  

There was some issues with the criminal law exam, but after getting in touch with Victoria the issue 

was solved.  

Exam timetable, colleagues have been working very to ensure there is reasonable time between 

each exam. Exams are 24hrs for example, they will start at 10am and finish the following day at 

10am 

Rupert reminded students, feedback and advice office hours are still available. If you have any 

queries to contact your tutor.  

Other  

Students raised concerns about the long term sustainability of the University, Penny reassured 

students that University is fine. We are very fortunate Queen Mary is a Russell group University and 

that there is nothing to worry about.  

For September 2020, we are looking at Semester A classes to take place online.  

It is the ‘no-detriment’ policy, and it has been approved for classification which can be found at the 

following link http://www.arcs.qmul.ac.uk/students/study/assessment-changes-due-to-

coronavirus/. The no-detriment policy with regards to progression is still being discussed a Faculty 

level and will be communicated to students ASAP. 

Graduation ceremony has been postpone. The team have not released any other information.  



Students are reminded to get to get into touch with staff, if they have any further issues or concerns. 

We are here to help and support you.  

Student reps thanked academic staff and professional staff for their hard work and support during 

this difficult time.  

Date of next meeting:  TBC 

 


